

نموذج اختبار تجريبي على شاكلة الاختبار النهائي



تم تحميل هذا الملف من موقع المناهج الإماراتية

موقع المناهج ← المناهج الإماراتية ← الصف الثالث ← لغة انجليزية ← الفصل الأول ← ملفات متنوعة ← الملف

تاريخ إضافة الملف على موقع المناهج: 2025-11-24 19:59:08

ملفات اكتب للمعلم اكتب للطالب | اختبارات الكترونية | اختبارات | حلول | عروض بوربوينت | أوراق عمل
منهج انجليزي | ملخصات وتقارير | مذكرات وبنوك | الامتحان النهائي | للمدرس

المزيد من مادة
لغة انجليزية:

إعداد: Jameel Ghaidaa

التواصل الاجتماعي بحسب الصف الثالث



صفحة المناهج
الإماراتية على
فيسبوك

الرياضيات

اللغة الانجليزية

اللغة العربية

التربية الاسلامية

المواد على تلغرام

المزيد من الملفات بحسب الصف الثالث والمادة لغة انجليزية في الفصل الأول

حل نماذج تدريبية متنوعة للاختبار النهائي منهج أكسس

1

حل تدريبات نهائية وفق الهيكل الوزاري الجديد منهج أكسس

2

تدريبات نهائية وفق الهيكل الوزاري الجديد متبوعة بالإجابات

3

عرض بوربوينت حل مراجعة تدريبية وفق الهيكل الوزاري الجديد

4

تدريبات للاختبار النهائي وفق الهيكل الوزاري منهج أكسس

5



End of Term Exam Practice

Term 1
2025-2026

Grade

3

T. Ghaidaa Jameel

Alnahwah school kindergarten and first cycle

Student ID			رقم الطالب
Student Name			اسم الطالب
Grade s Stream	Grade 3		الصف – المسار
Subject / Book	English		المادة
Student Mark	100 /		الدرجة

Example : go to bed.



1. do homework.

2. go to school .

3. classroom.

4. get dressed .

5. Take a shower.

6. interesting.

7. brush teeth.

8. difficult.

9. Wake up.

10. different.

Part 1B
Vocabulary

Fill in the black and complete the sentences from the word bank and match the sentences to the correct picture . There is one example

word
bank

uniform, comfortable, colourful, warm, cool, special

Example:

I wear cool clothes in
hot weather



1. These shoes are very soft. They are _____



2. We usually _____ our school uniform.



3. We wear _____ clothes in the national day.



4. My T-shirt is red, green, and yellow. It is _____



5. A jacket is _____ in winter.



Hello! My name is Omar. Every morning, I walk to school with my friend Ali. We go straight the mosque and then we turn right at the traffic lights. The park is next to our school. After school, we sometimes go to watch a movie. On Saturdays, my family and I go to the beach to play and have fun.

Word bank:

park—walk—cinema —turn —go —hospital —left —right —

Fill in the blanks with the correct word from the box below:

1. Ali and I _____ straight to pray.

2. The school is next to _____

3. We like to go to the _____ to watch a film.

4. Turn _____ at the traffic light.

5. My parents and my sisters go to enjoy in the _____

Transportation

Sara lives in a busy city. Every morning, she goes to school by bus with her friends. The bus is sometimes crowded, but she enjoys talking to her classmates on the way. On weekends, her father drives the family in the car to visit her grandmother. Sara says she likes all kinds of transportation. She thinks buses are fun because she can meet friends, cars are comfortable with family, trains are fast and relaxing, planes are exciting, and boats look interesting. Last month, Sara's family went to the beach. They traveled by train because it was faster than the car. Sara loved looking out of the window and watching the trees and rivers pass by. At the beach, she also saw many boats. She wanted to ride one, but her little brother was afraid, so they only watched. In the summer holiday, Sara went on her first trip by plane. She flew with her mother to another country to visit her aunt. Sara was very excited when the plane went up into the sky. She looked through the window and saw the clouds and the sea far below.

1. How does Sara go to school?

- a) By bus
- b) By car
- b) By train

2. What does Sara's father use on weekends

- a) A bicycle
- b) A car
- c) A plane

3. Where does Sara's grandmother live?

- a) In another part of the city
- b) In another country
- c) Near the beach

4. Why did Sara's family take the train to the beach?

- a) It was cheaper than the bus
- b) It was faster than the car
- c) It was safer than the plane

5. What happened at the beach?

- a) Sara rode a boat with her family
- b) Sara's brother was afraid of the boat.
- c) They went swimming in the river

.

garden
flowers



next to
school



girl
on



Task completion/8	Spelling/8	Handwriting/8	Use Vocabulary/8	Punctuation/8	Total/40